
COMMEMORATIVE 2025 CALENDAR 
YOUR PHOTOS & YOUR MEMORIES 

 

We are now asking for any photographs you have that 
represents the variety and history of our church, 
sacramental life & parish life including the many groups 
that have existed and exist from the past 100 years to 
the present. This could be the buildings, the people and 
events etc. We know some of our parishioners have 
photographs of the previous Parish Priests. We would 
love to see what you have and aim to include a range 
and variety of them in the calendar. We are hoping to 
arrange a display of all the photographs submitted for 
all to see.  
 
We would prefer digital photos which can be emailed to 
the parish office describing and dating the image. If you 
have printed copies, please put them in an envelope with 
your contact details, whether you want them returned 
and notes describing and dating the image. We are sure 
we will enjoy looking at the photographs you hand in.   
 
If you have particular memories but do not have any 
photographs, please write them down, again giving your 
name and as many details as you can remember. 
 
 
Thank you, The Calendar Girls 


